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Kirsten Dunbar

Subject: FW: White Creston Grain Elevator Follow Up

 

From: Ulli Mueller <umueller@ourtrust.org>  
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2024 10:00 AM 
To: Arnold DeBoon <Arnold.DeBoon@creston.ca>; Roger Tierney <RTierney@rdck.bc.ca>; Kelly Vandenberghe 
<KVandenberghe@rdck.bc.ca>; Garry Jackman <GJackman@rdck.bc.ca> 
Cc: Johnny Strilaeff <jstrilaeff@ourtrust.org>; Stuart J. Horn <SHorn@rdck.bc.ca>; Mike Moore 
<Mike.Moore@creston.ca> 
Subject: White Creston Grain Elevator Follow Up 
 

CAUTION  This email originated from outside the organization. Please proceed only if you trust the sender.  

Dear Mayor DeBoon and Directors Jackman, Tierney, and Vandenberghe, 
 
As promised in our email dated May 21, 2024, we are providing a follow up regarding Columbia Basin Trust’s plans for 
the white Creston Grain Elevator (Elevator) deconstruction and reclamation project (Project). 
 
Since we temporarily stabilized the Elevator drive aisle in June, we’ve been working to source a contractor with the 
special skillset required to undertake the careful deconstruction of the Elevator and reclamation of heritage elements, with 
the ability to manage any hazardous materials during the process and through to their eventual disposal. I anticipate that 
we will be able to secure a contractor with the required expertise by the early this Fall. 
 
We remain committed to engaging with you closely throughout the Project and look forward to connecting with you again 
in October 2024 to provide a further update and discuss future uses of the site and site ownership.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support as we embark on this challenging Project. Please feel free to reach out to Johnny or 
me with any follow up questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ulli 
Ulli Mueller | Senior Manager (She/Her/Hers) 
Columbia Basin Trust 
Direct 1.250.265.3078 | 1.800.505.8998 
Mobile 1.250.265.7481 
ourtrust.org  

      

Columbia Basin Trust gratefully operates on the unceded traditional territories of the Ktunaxa, Lheidli T’enneh, Secwépemc, Sinixt and 
Syilx Nations. 
 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from umueller@ourtrust.org. Learn why this is important   


